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The High Point Elks Lodge presented a 

$10,000 check to UNC Charlotte for the 

"Steven Lindo Hall - Billy Fisher Pi 

Kappa Phi Criminal Justice 

Scholarship". 

This was our 6th Annual Andy 

Albertson & Steven Hall Memorial 

Charity Golf Tournament which has 

raised over $38,000 for charitable 

causes including: Caring Services Vets 

Safety Net, Hospice of the Piedmont 

and Feeding Lisa's Kids.



The dog days of summer are almost behind us, and what a terrific summer it has been.

August seemed to be either very hot out, or nothing but rain—with not much in-

between.

Lucky for us we had the pool to beat the heat, and events planned inside to stay dry.

Hopefully you had a chance to enjoy the pool at some point in August, or enjoyed one

(or more) of our

happenings like Italian Dinner night, Name That Tune Trivia night, Camp Carefree

silent auction, Ladies Auxiliary Island night, New Member Social and so on… once

again your Lodge worked hard to offer the members and their families a place to go for

memorable and enjoyable times.

Please remember that just because the pool closes soon (booooo!) doesn’t mean the

Lodge closes as well, if anything it is just the opposite. Soon we will be doing our

weekly events like “Family Grille Night” on Thursdays and Mike Cockerham will be

serving up his world famous “Mike’s Wings” when the NFL season rolls around. The

Lodge is a great place to watch all of the NFL action no matter what team you root for.

The House Committee and Lodge will still be coming up with events for all of us to

enjoy like the Chili-Cook off, Band nights, Music Trivia, the Halloween party, the VA

Benefit Car Show (in conjunction with the Greensboro Lodge), our Mel Foster Reverse

Raffle, among others. I hope you check out the “Upcoming Events” on the weekly

email blast and on the website often, as it is the best way to “be in the know””.

Be sure to check out this entire newsletter and our website for all the happenings from

August and what we have planned for September and beyond!

Upcoming Events – E-blast Sign Up – Social Media – Event Calendar 

Congratulations to Stewart McGlaughlin for being named our August Elk of the Month.

I hope to see you at our Lodge soon!!!

Fraternally Yours,

Tom Connolly

Exalted Ruler

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming
http://www.hpelks.com/subscribe
http://www.hpelks.com/social
http://www.hpelks.com/calendar


Our next Elk of the month is no stranger to winning awards from our

Lodge. He has been awarded the prestigious Elk of the Year award not

once, but twice. He is actively involved in many areas of our Lodge and

constantly tries and find ways to improve things for our members and their

families. In August he ran yet another successful Trivia Night for us that

was enjoyed by everyone who attended — and it was a packed house that

night! So please help me congratulate the Social Media Czar himself —

Stewart McGlaughlin. He is another terrific example of what makes our

Lodge so great by selflessly contributing his time and knowledge to make

sure our events, news, and community service are promoted via several

social media avenues. We are very lucky to have him as a member of

#1155 and I’m honored to call him a friend. Thanks Stewart for all you do

and congratulations on being our Elk of the Month!



Don’t forget to sign up 

for our Weekly E-blast!

Click the icons and 



Our High Point Mayor, Jay Wagner, will be honoring our Lodge by issuing an 

official Proclamation at the 9/16 City Council meeting celebrating the

110th Anniversary of our High Point Lodge.

It would be great to have as many members attend as possible for the brief 

ceremony at the beginning of the regular City Council meeting.  It will only last 

for about 10 minutes, and you can leave after the Proclamation is read or you 

can stay for the rest of the meeting if you choose.

It is a great honor to have the city of High Point recognize our 110 years of 

serving our local community, let's show our support for this event!

Meeting: Monday, 9/16/19 at 5:30pm 

Location: Council Chambers 

3rd Floor of the Municipal Building

211 South Hamilton Street

High Point, NC 27261

http://www.facebook.com/hpelks
http://www.twitter.com/hpelks
http://www.instagram.com/hpelks
http://www.flickr.com/hpelks
plus.google.com/+HPElks1155
http://www.hpelks.tumblr.com/
http://www.hpelks.com/subscribe


DISTRICT DEPUTY MEETING

The High Point Lodge had the pleasure of hosting the District Deputy clinic in August.

The meeting was well attended as we had visitors from all over the West Central District. Lots 

of good dialogue was had, ideas and issues shared and overall the meeting was a big success.

Thanks to all the Officers who helped plan, set-up and ran the clinic, once again the HP Lodge 

represented well!!

PARKING EXPANSION

A BIG THANKS to Leading Knight Tim Hight for all his hard work on getting us all the stone 

AND getting it all spread out and flattened down to improve our overflow parking area. If in the 

past couple of years you ever parked in the "front" end of the field, especially after a rain, it was 

not an easy or fun walk. This was a project we had talked about for quite some time, but other 

higher priority issues came up (like plumbing, new A/C units, etc..) so this kept getting put on the 

back burner. Lucky for us, Tim was able to get the stone delivered, rent a machine, and did 

everything that needed to be done to complete this project. This was a much needed 

improvement to our Lodge's parking lot and we are grateful for Tim seeing and seizing the 

opportunity to make it happen.

Italian Dinner Night 

A Big thank you the Pallaci family for making our Italian dinner 

night not only possible, but as delicious as it was!!

Everything from the food, the wine, the table cloths, the décor and 

the music made it a very enjoyable night for all who attended.



As our season closes on another fun summer at the Lodge, I wanted to take this

opportunity to thank all of our Members, their families and guests who spent time

enjoying our pool or shelter.

In my eyes this summer at the Lodge and pool was a success, and I’m very proud of

the effort of our various Committees (Pool, House, Swim) made to make sure things

were prepared and ran smoothly as often as possible. From an amazing 4 day

opening weekend complete with a heat wave and record attendance, to Swim Meets

that went off without a hitch, even when Mother Nature threw us curveballs at 2 out

of our 3 home meets, we were able to make sure both teams had a safe and secure

place to go to wait out the storm, to another packed fun 4th of July and beyond, our

Lodge and pool showed why we are the place to be at, swim at or swim for during the

summer! When our committees work together like they have again this year, we can

do amazing things at our Lodge. Congratulations and thanks to all of them!!

However, since this is the “From the Deep End” article, I would like to brag

specifically on our Pool Committee, as once again they did an amazing job for us.

Our pool was down or closed a minimum amount of time (that we could control), and

we had almost no plumbing issues in the pool bathrooms. Chairs and chaise lounges

were repaired or re-strapped, and the water was clear and moving all summer for

people to enjoy. Last year’s bugs and bee problem seemed to have gone away as well,

perhaps do to our spring time spraying of the grounds. Gutters were fixed, things

were painted, pipes were repaired, lights were installed, a hot water heater was

replaced, limbs were trimmed, and wooden stairs were built. Honestly the list goes

on and on, but those were the few I recalled. Most people have no idea the effort it

takes from our Pool Committee to handle the various issues that arise when the pool

season is underway, and they are in constant communication to make sure everything

that needs to be handled is. During the summer, we try and do what we can before

the pool is open, or after it closes, as to not interfere with people’s relaxation or fun

time at the pool. Also, please keep in mind that just because the summer is over, that

doesn’t mean these guys aren’t still working hard. There is almost as much work to

do once the season is over as there is to do during it. I know I am biased, but I truly

think this is one of (if not the best) committees we have, and it’s an honor to call them

all friends and work with and beside them. Please be sure to take a moment and say

“thanks” to these guys if you see them for all they do. Remember, they are

volunteering and taking time away from being with their families, so you can make

memories with yours.



2019 Committee Members

Tom Day

Doug Orcutt

Stewart McGlaughlin

Neil Martone

Jason Owen

David Labiak

John Harkey

Mike Primavera

Phil McDonald

Jeff Batts

Tom Connolly (Chairman)

Lastly, I’d be remiss if I didn’t give a HUGE THANK YOU to Alex Best this year for

being our Pool Manager. Everyone I talked to was thrilled Alex was back at our pool this

year and managing the guards and doing all he does to make sure the Pool is ready each

and every day. This young man has a bright future in front of him, and it was a pleasure

working with him this season—he taught me a lot this summer and I am grateful. Also,

thanks must go out to our entire CPM crew this year, as I feel they have done a great job

for us all summer long. Our guard staff did have a lot of younger/inexperienced people on

it than ever before, but they did not let them stop them from making sure they did the best

they could do. As a matter of fact they won the coveted “Staff of Excellence Award” from

CPM in July. I hope all of them can return for us next year and help us have another great

summer at the pool!

Fraternally yours,

Tom Connolly

Pool Committee Chair

CONTINUED…



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

Live Music 
with The 
Forecast

Labor Day 

Cookout

Member’s & 
Spouses Night 

Family

Grille Night

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

NFL 
Tailgate 
@ Noon

Antler’s 
Meeting 

1pm

Board of 
Directors

Meeting 6pm

House 
Committee 

Meeting 7pm

Ladies 
Auxiliary 
Meeting

Lodge 
Meeting
7:00pm

Family

Grille Night

15 ` 16 17 18 19 20 21

VA Hospital 

BBQ Cookout

Member’s & 
Spouses Night 

Family

Grille Night

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

Mike’s 

Famous 

Wings

Mel Foster 
Draw Down 

6pm

Lodge 
Meeting
7:00pm

VA 

HOSPITAL 

VISIT

Family

Grille Night

29 30 Oct. 1 2 3 4 5

Mike’s 

Famous 

Wings

All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted.

Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events!

http://www.hpelks.com/


Todd Shakeseare, 9/1

Rick Wigal, 9/3

Ron Stevens, 9/4

Brian Davis, 9/6

Kenny Shoaf, 9/6

Wolfgang Unger, 9/6

Vernon Gilliatt, 9/7

Beth Hawks, 9/7

John Pascavage, 9/8

Boyce Vaughan, 9/8

Michael Butner, 9/9

Steven Elliott, 9/9

Greg Kelly, 9/9

Brooks McCoy, 9/10

Rebecca Shores, 9/10

Gary Feldner, 9/13

James Maines, 9/13

Timothy Shuman, 9/13

Morgan Sloop, 9/13

Jay Watts, 9/13

Ricky Bednarek, 9/14

Adam Philips, 9/14

Ed Roberson, 9/15

John Spencer, 9/15

Jennifer Stanke, 9/15

Joseph Terry, 9/15

Clewell Weavil, 9/15

Donald Gervais, 9/17

Eric Rainey, 9/17

Wendy Jones, 9/18

Jerry McEntire, 9/18

Kathryn Teschke, 9/19

Julie Butt, 9/21

Mike Slack, 9/21

Julie Boone-Grady, 9/25

Bradley Barth, 9/26

Deborah Seward, 9/26

Jeremy Yoemans, 9/26

Donald Campbell, 9/27

Michael Nixon, 9/27

Howard Hardee, 9/28

Blaire Weavil, 9/28

Rebecca Forst, 9/30







Tickets Available in the Lounge













!


